
On January 14, 2025, the College of Innovative Technologies of Karaganda Technical University 

named after Abylkas Saginov hosted an educational hour in the KAU-9/24-1 group on the topic 

"Secure Internet". 

 

The event was held as part of the "Safe Step in the Digital World" project. 

Purpose: to explain to students the ways, benefits and harms of using the Internet correctly. 

 

 

 


